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Dear Parents,  
 

“Life is better when you are golfing”. 
 

What a beautiful day for a game of golf. We were blessed with 
perfect weather on Monday as over 80 of our parents/friends 
gathered to enjoy the company of each other in a game of golf at 
Stonecutters Ridge Golf Course. The new 2018 venue was just 
beautiful and extremely popular with everyone. The day was 
outstanding, as was the breakfast, the course, the lunch, the 
company, the laughs and the standard of play.  
Thank you to all our sponsors for the day. Your generosity is very 
much appreciated.  Please see information acknowledging and 
promoting our sponsors for the day coming home soon.    
Our sincere appreciation and thanks to the dedicated Fun(d)
raising Committee and helpers of Wayne Davie, Antonella 
Tesoriero, Joyce Bautista, Donna Collins, Cecile Fitzsimons, Alli 
Holmes, Erin Kennedy, Alenka Knevitt, Louise Laird, Nicole Love, 
Di McGaulley, Jillian Metcalfe, Bec Nati, Di Norris, Donna 
Ortlepp, Toni Phelan, Jenni Rodgers, Jenny Tallaradi and Estela 
Singh.  We are indeed appreciative of their efforts and the 
meticulous organisational skills that saw our annual golf day 
being once again a huge success.  St Angela’s is certainly the 
place to be.  Events such as these certainly show our strong 
school spirit and, in turn, help further build community and raise 
funds to provide the best for our children.  We have an extremely 
generous community at St Angela’s and beyond, into our local 
community, due to its outstanding reputation for providing quality 
Catholic education. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. It is in partnership that we 

can achieve great things for our children. 

 

Tony Calabria 

Principal                 

Sent Home This Week        
Emailed: Google form for Basketball Years 3-6, Year 5 God Gave Us a 
Voice Day, Cyber Safety Information Sheets 
Hard Copy: Special Food Day Order Form, Parish Fete Permission to 
Perform, 2018 Voice of Youth Grand Final,  Year 2 Yellow - Mrs Flello 
Leave 

Special Food Day 
This Tuesday 25th September 

Pies and Sausage Rolls 
Please return your order form with payment  

tomorrow Friday 21st September 
 

(order forms were sent home last week, or are available from the office). 

 

TOMORROW Friday September 21st 
Helping make a difference in the lives of those less fortunate 
The Bohol Community loved our last venture where we donated 

pencils, etc. to the Baclayon Elementary School. 
We would now like to support the Bohol  

Orphanage with a 

Bohol Philippines Sports Mufti Day 
Wear your sports mufti on Friday September 21st   

‘Gold or fold donation’. 
                       All proceeds go to the Bohol Orphanage. 

Theme for the week: 

“Understanding, Tolerance and Inclusion” 
 
We live in a diverse society, one where there are differences 

between people. This applies to gender, people with physical 

and intellectual disabilities, and other differences. One of the 

greatest challenges posed by a diverse society is how very 

different people can live together. One solution for the 

tensions that differences can bring is tolerance. Tolerance 

means being prepared to live with and accepting differences.  

Next Cyber Installment - ‘Instagram’ and ‘Snapchat’. 
Following on from our Cyber Safety talk with Constable Rob  
Paterson see coming home via email soon, the next two  
installments of valuable information sheets (Instagram and 
Snapchat), to assist parents in ensuring safe and responsible 
use of technology. All information presented can also be 
viewed on the https://esafety.gov.au/ website. It is certainly 
worth a few minutes of your time. 

See special OLOR Fete insert- being held here at St Angela’s on Saturday 20th October 

https://esafety.gov.au/


Religious Education 
 

Sunday, 23 Sep 2018: Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time - Year B 

Gospel Mk 9:30-37 

The Son of Man will be delivered into the hands of humanity … 
All who wish to be first must make themselves the servants of 
all. 

After leaving the mountain Jesus and his disciples made their 
way through Galilee; and he did not want anyone to know, be-
cause he was instructing his disciples; he was telling them, 
‘The Son of Man will be delivered into the hands of men; they 
will put him to death; and three days after he has been put to 
death he will rise again.’ But they did not understand what he 
said and were afraid to ask him. 

They came to Capernaum, and when he was in the house he 
asked them, ‘What were you arguing about on the road?’ They 
said nothing because they had been arguing which of them was 
the greatest. So he sat down, called the Twelve to him and 
said, ‘If anyone wants to be first, he must make himself last of 
all and servant of all.’ He then took a little child, set him in front 
of them, put his arms around him, and said to them, ‘Anyone 
who welcomes one of these little children in my name, wel-
comes me; and anyone who welcomes me welcomes not me 
but the one who sent me.’ 

Q. What are the attributes of being ‘first’ in our contempo-
rary society? 
Q. How is it possible to be first by making yourself last of 
all? 
Q. Who do you need to be more welcoming toward? 
 
On Wednesday, our school community gathered to celebrate 
‘God Gave A Voice’ with a liturgy presented by Year 5. Jesus 
used stories to promote peace and joy in the world and like Him 
we can use our voice to speak out on behalf of the vulnerable 
in our society. Every student in Year 5 wrote a powerful speech 
which contained a positive message on a topic of their choice, 
which was presented to groups of students across years K - 6. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*  *  *  *  *  *  *  * 

 
On Friday, 28th September the staff will gather for a day of 
prayer and reflection led by Sr. Rosie Drum. It will be a wonder-
ful  opportunity to enrich our own faith and in turn the faith of 
our students. 
 
Mrs Liz Kelly - Acting Religious Education Coordinator 

Upcoming Dates 
 
TERM 3    
 

Week 9 
 
Friday 21st Sept  Sports Mufti Day to support Bohol 
    Orphanage Philippines.  
    Gold or fold donation. 
 
    Year 3 - 6 Dance Fever  
    Challenge Evening Homebush  
    Doors open at 4:30pm for a 5:30pm 
    start  
Week 10 
Monday 24th Sept  Dance Fever 
    8:45 Dance Fever : Infants K-2  
    Parent Presentation. All Welcome 
 
    Mackillop Athletics at Homebush 
 
Tuesday 25th Sept  Food Day 
     
    1:45 - 2:30pm Year 6 PBL Launch Day 
    All Welcome in School Hall 
 
Wednesday 26th Sept  10:00 am Voice of Youth Grand Final 
    Our Lady of Lourdes, Seven Hills 
    Best wishes Dana. All Welcome 
 
    1:30– 2:30pm Second Hand Uniform 
    Sale, outside the canteen  
 
    2:20 Year 1 Liturgy. All Welcome 
 
Thursday 27th Sept  Students Last Day Term 3 
 
Friday 28th Sept  Staff Development/Pupil Free Day 
    (Staff will be focusing on Religious 
    Education) 
TERM 4 
Week 1 
 
Monday  15th October  Term 4 commences 
    Students return to school. 

Best Wishes 
Best wishes to Dana Adan (6B) who this 
Wednesday 26th September competes in the 
Grand Final of the Diocesan Voice of Youth.  All 
are welcome to attend the Grand Final to be held 
at Our Lady of Lourdes, Seven Hills commencing 
at 10:00am. 

DANCE EVENING  - Tomorrow Night, Friday 21st September 
      

The Dance Fever Challenge Night is tomorrow night, Friday 21st September.  Below are a few details with regards to the evening: 
 

Time:  Doors open at 4:30pm for a 5:30pm start. 
Venue: Quaycentre, Corner of Olympic BLVD & Sarah Durack Ave, Sydney Olympic Park NSW 
Cost:  $9.00 per person (including children competing) via trybooking.com 
Catering: Children will require a small amount of food and plenty of water and will need to bring it with them in a backpack (they 
  will not be able to leave their school area to go to parents at any time).  Please note the Olympic Park Sports Centre is an 
  alcohol free venue. 
Parking: Paid parking is available via Car Park P3, corner of  Sarah Durack Avenue and Olympic Boulevard.  Parking in bus bays or 
  on footpaths may incur an infringement notice from Homebush Rangers. 
 
Thank you for your support.  We are looking forward to a wonderful evening of dancing. 

Inter School Debating Competition 2018 
A sincere thank you to our debating co-ordinators, Mrs Kelly, 
Ms Lewis-Driver and Mrs Ogilvie, who have facilitated ‘debating’ 
for our students. The opportunity to experience debating is a 
great lead up to secondary school where they may wish to join 
a debating team. 
Our St Angela’s debating team will gather at Christ the King, 
North Rocks, this Monday for end of season presentations. 

http://liturgyhelp.com.au/resource_file/wav/Galilee.mp3
http://liturgyhelp.com.au/resource_file/wav/Capernaum.mp3


Celebrating Our Gifts 
(Awards presented on Friday 14/9/18) 

Academic  
Excellence 

St Angela’s  
Award 

Isabella Logarta-Scott KB Maria Zegarra KB 

Makaela Daniel KG  Sophie Kenny KG 

Lucas Merhi KY Olivia Millalonco KY 

Isabella Ciantar 1B Ashton Young 1B 

Ivie Javidi 1G Liam Nicholls 1G 

 Bodhi Neeld 1Y  Alfonso Costa 1Y 

 Ethan Stewart 2B Evangelos Tikellis 2B 

Zoe Davie 2G Lucas Trimboli 2G 

Camila Diaz 2Y Carlo Scida 3B 

Oscar Rule 2Y Christian Scott 3G 

Aidan Siney 3B Domenic Laird 3Y 

Alexandra Huynh 3G Oliver Gerrettson-Cornell 4B 

 Annika Clarke 3Y  Matthew Despoges 4G 

Bianca Jandrlic 4B Ariana Sarmiento 4Y 

Dean Aberley 4G Ella Peterson 5B 

Vanessa Tesoriero 4Y Narelle Barker 5G 

Jeanette Khoudair 5B Ned Cane 5Y 

Joshua McDermott 5G Matteo Muscardo 6B 

Victoria Pinna 5Y  Dylan Gularte 6G 

Annaliese Borg 6B Emily Mitchell 6Y 

 Jamie Ella 6G  

Nikolaj Knevitt 6Y  

 
 

 
Happy birthday to members of our St Angela’s community 

who will celebrate their birthday  
this coming week. 

SEPTEMBER    
      
Tues 25th Sept   Fri 28th Sept 
Sebastian Brook   Olivia Sultana 
Isabella Halfhide    
Mia Young    Sat 29th Sept 
     Yorick Lee 
Wed 26th Sept   Mrs Sandri  
Clarissa Gumuljo    
     Sun 30th Sept 
Thurs 27th Sept   Michael Alibrandi 
Jack O’Neill    Dominic Jodlowski-Tan 

Artists of the Week 
Congratulations to our artists for  
this week: 
 Lilly Celano 1Y 
 Ariella Colosimo 5G 
 
Children’s artworks are proudly displayed in the Library. 

 
 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 
This Wednesday 26th September 

 
We will have a second hand uniform sale from 1:30-2:30pm outside 
the canteen on Wednesday 26th September. 
We invite parents to donate any school uniform items that are no long-
er needed and that are in good condition, to go towards the sale. All 
items will be sold for $5 or $10, with profits going towards the school. 
It is really just a chance to snap up a bargain item that you may need!  
 

Please send in any unwanted uniforms for our 
Preloved Uniform Sale 

GRANDPARENTS DAY 
Friday November 9, 2018 

Term 4, Week 4 

Thank You ... 
We are indeed blessed to have a large bank of relief staff who are 
fully up to date with contemporary practices, know St Angela’s 
procedures and, most importantly, know the children.  As teachers 
also battle against the cold and flu season, we are extremely 
grateful to these capable educators who continue the classroom 
program and work closely with their grade partners.   

Term 4 Dates for 2018  
15th October to 19th December (last day of school for the children).  
20th and 21st December - Staff Development Days 

Infants K - 2 Dance Fever Showcase 

This Monday 24th September, 8:45am 

Under the Big Top 

All parents welcome to attend 

ICAS - English 
Congratulations to the following children on their achievements 
in ICAS for English; 
Distinction 
Jasmine Oakey, Jessica Herbas, Kiara Lee 
Credit 
Ruby Chapman, Olivia Miletic, Rhys Wilson, Kathryn Basobas, 
Indigo Read, Jason Herbas, Jia Jung, Isabella Polic 
Merit 
Ella West, Madlen Gunasekera, Dylan Manio, Emily O’Rourke. 

Best wishes to our students representing our school, zone and 
diocese, at the McKillop Athletics this Monday; 
Annika Benning 6G in Shot put 
Ariella Colosimo 5G in Senior Girls Relay 
Aiden Crowley 5B in High Jump 
Noah Granero 5Y in Shot put 
Mia Jacobs 5B Senior in Girls Relay and 800m 
Oshi Kirkley 6B in 100m and 200m 
Keira Murphy 6B in Senior Girls Relay, 100m, 200m, 800m and 
High Jump 
Ryan Sloan 4G in 800m 
Sophie Watson 6B in Senior Girls relay 
and Keira and Oshi who will represent the Diocese of  
Parramatta at the opening ceremony. 



Are you missing something? 
We encourage our children to be responsible for their clothes and 

belongings.  However, occasionally these are misplaced/left behind.  

If each item has the child’s name clearly marked it can be returned 

to the correct owner.  All unlabelled items will be disposed of at the 

end of each week.  The ‘lost property’ basket is found near the stage 

under the Big Top. 

Summer Uniform 
 

Given our warmer weather, children may wear their summer uni-
form at the discretion of parents. We would expect that all the 
children are in their summer uniform by the first day of next term, 
Monday 15th October. 

Children’s Workbooks Coming Home 
HSIE/Science and other KLAs  

As outlined in Shine, the children will bring home their Integrated 
Unit workbooks.  We encourage you to talk to your child about their 
exciting learnings this term. What new skills have they learnt?  What 
new ideas/information did they find out about?  The children are 
extremely proud of their work and even more so to read a comment.   

Staff Development/Pupil Free Day 
Friday 28th September 

Staff will gather for a day of Spirituality and 
Religious Education  

Last day of Term 3 for the children is  
Thursday 27th September 

Author Tim Harris Visits Years 3 and 4 
 

Last Thursday, children in Years 3 and 4 enjoyed a creative, entertaining and inspiring 
presentation by author Tim Harris.  
"I enjoyed listening to his history about his teaching and how he includes them in his writ-
ing."  Chelsea (3B) 
"Tim was very creative and taught us how important planning is. He was very funny and  
St. Angela's is very lucky to have Tim visit." Hailey (4B) 
"Today I learnt that in the process of writing a book you can find your ideas all around 
you. Tim Harris is a great author,  
he taught us if you put your mind to it and think...WHAT IF...you can write an amazing 
book."  Camryn (4G) 

What’s been happening at St Angela’s! 

Kindergarten Excursion 

Last Friday, Kindergarten spent the day as farmers at the Calmsley 
Hill City Farm. The day was packed with lots of exciting activities 
like a tractor ride, milking a cow, playing with lambs and goats in the 

nursery and a whip show. A big thank you to the parents who      
accompanied us on the day, Mrs Araneda, Mr Collett, Mrs Genio, 
Mr Hackett, Mrs Kenny, Mrs Millalonco, Mrs Raad, Mrs Reilly and 

Mrs Vujnovich. 

Year 6 Design and Make Day 

Last Friday, Year 6 students spent time on an independ-
ent design and make task directly linked to their PBL Science and 
Technology unit, 'Earth's Place in Space'. A major portion of the 
unit incorporated Project Based Learning. All students were faced 
with the following driving question: How can we, as educational 
product designers, create a tool that will educate children, 
aged between 5 and 7, on an aspect of space? This question 
has led to a range of product designs, including board games, 
websites, iMovies, dioramas, puzzles and books to name a few. 
The children are almost ready to launch their products and look 
forward to having their parents and K-1 students visit their  dis-
plays in the Hall next Tuesday afternoon from 1:45 - 2:30pm. All 
welcome. 

 
Year 5 Project Based Learning  
‘God Gave Us A Voice’ 
 
This term, Year 5 students have been working 
on an individual Project Based Learning task 
to answer the following driving questions:  
How can we use the power of voice as modern day Disciples of Christ, 
to convey the message of truth, justice and peace in our world?  
Like Jesus used parables, how can we create a social conscience for a 
need in our world today? 
Students analysed incredible and inspirational speeches from both 
children and adults. They then worked hard to research a topic of their 
choice to create and deliver a powerful and persuasive speech. Each 
student had the opportunity to present to small groups as well as their 
class and teacher in order to receive feedback to enhance their public 
speaking skills. 
This culminated in a liturgy on Wednesday to celebrate how 'God Gave 
Us A Voice'. We are extremely proud of the speeches the Year 5 stu-
dents have presented this week. They have inspired us all to go out 
and make a difference in our world.' 

Year 3 School Based Design and Make Challenge 
 
Year 3 were challenged with the task of designing and making 
packaging for Christmas baubles and biscuits that would allow 
these items to be safely stored and transported across the 
country. 
On Tuesday, all of the Year 3 students constructed their pack-
age according to their brief. It was a successful day with stu-
dents using their artistic flare and knowledge gained from the 
term to create an amazing package for their product.  
 



All order forms for the following have been sent home and are also available at the school office. 

Our Lady of the Rosary  

Parish Fete  

Saturday 20th October 2018 

 

To be held on the grounds of St Angela’s 

due to the construction at OLOR. 

All proceeds go towards the renova-

tion of  the OLOR church. 

Raffle ticket, ride bands and chocolate-

wheel information has been sent 

OLOR Parish Fete needs your help in the 
school grounds of St Angela's. 

Calling all parishioner helpers for making fairy floss, popcorn and 
waffles, all the equipment and food will be supplied.  We need help-
ers to make the food and man the stalls for the day, the more helpers 
will make the day easier working in shifts. 
 
Market stall holders selling their crafts are 
invited to join the Fete too.   
BYO gazebo please. 
 
For inquiries please call Donna 0438 758 848 
or Soo 0408 861 648 

 

10am-8pm 
Here at St Angela’s 

     $10,000 
RAFFLE PRIZE 

Chocolate Wheel 
Donations 

 
We kindly ask that all donation 
items be sent to school by the 
last day of Term 3, Thursday 

September 21st. 

Thank you for 
your support. Tickets now on         

         sale!!! 


